
 

Year 1 Newsletter  
Hello Year 1! 

I hope you had a wonderful half term break. We have lots of fun topics planned this half 

term! 

Miss Readman ☺  

Important Days 

PE 

Your PE days are on a Monday 

and a Thursday. On a Monday 

and a Thursday, you need to 

come to school wearing your PE 

kit. 

Reading Days 

You have one reading day each 

week. It is important that you 

bring your reading book back 

each week and also your blue 

reading log. If you’re unsure of 

your reading day, please just 

ask. 

Spellings 

You will have a weekly spelling 

test on a Friday, make sure you 

are practicing them at home. If 

you lose your spelling sheet, they 

will be uploaded onto ClassDojo. 

 

Maths 

This half term, we will be focusing on 

measurement. We will look at measuring length, 

height, volume, capacity, weight and mass. 

English 

We have daily phonics sessions following the 

Sounds-Write scheme. Our weekly spellings are 

linked to the sounds that we have learnt. In our 

writing lessons, we will be looking at adventure 

stories. We will base our stories around Flat 

Stanley. 

RE 

In RE, our topic is ‘Meals’. We will be looking at 

Jesus’ Last Supper and how we celebrate The 

Last Supper at Mass.  

Geography 

We will be continuing our topic ‘Wonderful 

Weather’ this half term. We will be looking at 

the rainforest and the dangers of 

deforestation. We will also be looking at 

dangerous weather!  

Science 

In Science, we will be looking at animals and 

humans. We will start by looking at human body 

parts. 


